June 6th 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Callie Pastor and I am a member of the Arizona English Teachers Association, also known as the AETA. As a growing association of local teachers, whenever we host events we are looking to build local networking and support. Every year we host our annual teacher’s conference at the Chandler-Gilbert Community College Pecos Campus, this year it will be on September 22nd, 2019. One of my roles is to reach out to community leadership and business owners to find supporters of education who are willing to support teachers in the classroom. We are looking for donations in a variety of forms that would support teacher endeavors in the classroom, ensuring that they have the proper tools available to give their students everything they deserve out of their educational experience. These items can be: grade level books (used or new) to build their classroom library, classroom supplies, teacher specific supplies, classroom décor, gift cards, and other various items that you’d be willing to contribute. Our job at the AETA has always been to support teachers and provide them with tools so they can rise to the highest of occasions and teach their students knowing that they are supported by the communities they are in. If you would like to join us in supporting teachers by providing donations or sponsorship of our conference, or if you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me on any of my communication lines below. If you’d like to learn more about our conference and who we are as an association, you can visit our website at: www.arizonaenglishteahcers.org. Thank you very much for your time and consideration, I look forward to speaking with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Callie Pastor
[bookmark: _GoBack]Southwest Regional Director and Community Outreach
Arizona English Teachers Association
(928) 853-7920
Callie.pastor@tuhsd.org 
